SUNDAY, JULY 8, 2018 FOURTEEN SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Regular Collection: \$3,054.08
Peter's Pence Second Collection: \$108.50
Online giving: \$507.00
Thank You!

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, EVERY SATURDAY AT 5 PM

Mass Intentions for this week

<u>Saturday, July 7, 2018:</u>
5:30 p.m. Gary & Sandra Nearhoof Wed

5:30 p.m Gary & Sandra Nearhoof Wed. Ann. Sunday, July 8, 2018

8:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners

11:30 a.m. For Peace 5:00 p.m. For Vocations 7:00 p.m. En Español

Tuesday, July 10, 2018: 9:00 a.m.

Wednesday, July 11, 2018: 12:05 p.m.

<u>Thursday, July 13, 2018:</u> 9:00 a.m. Friday, July 13, 2018: 9:00 a.m.

Scriptures for the week of July 7—13, 2018

Sat: AM 9:11-15; MT 9:14-17

Sun: EZ 2:2-5; 2 COR 12:7-10; MK 6:1-6

Mon: HOS 2:16, 17C-18, 21-22; MT 9:18-26

Tue: HOS 8:4-7, 11-13; MT 9:32-38

Wed: Memorial of Saint Benedict, Abbot HOS 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; MT 10:1-7

Thur: HOS 11:1-4, 8E-9; MT 10:7-15

Fri: HOS 14:2-10; MT 10:16-23

<u>ALTAR FLOWERS</u>: Call the parish office to reserve a date for your floral offering to God in memory or honor of a love one (334) 298-9025.

PRAYER CHAIN: We are eager to help you storm heaven with special requests. Call Irene at (706) 888-1684.

PARISHIONERS DEPLOYED OVERSEAS:

Seth Hamilton is in Afghanistan. Please keep him in your prayers.

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: THANK YOU! To everyone for their continued kindness and generosity to the Capital Campaign 2015! Please continue to contribute to our Capital Campaign and if you are not a contributor yet, pray about it and help us out. When writing your checks, make them out to Saint Patrick Parish Capital Campaign 2015.

<u>LAZARUS</u>: Lazarus Society is closed for 3 weeks in July for the volunteers to have vacation. We will resume normal operation of the outreach July 25th. There is a need for canned goods, noodles, bar soap, toothpaste, and toilet paper to stock the shelves for the needy. Thank you so very much for your generosity.

VISITATION TEAM: St. Patrick's parish is putting together a visitation team to reach out to parishioners who haven't been here in a while. The visitation team will go out and visit the homes of parishioners and invite them to come back home to their parish. Please contact the office if you would like to volunteer.

BIBLE INSTITUTE: Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat is offering a Bible Institute entitled: "The Call to Discipleship in the Gospel of Mark" on July 13—15, 2018. For registration information call (334) 855-4474.

ONLINE GIVING: It's safe, secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made and where it goes. You can view your giving history and progress at any time, just by logging in. Please visit stpatsphenixcity.org and click the Online Giving link to get started or access your existing account.

PARISH COUNCIL: Our next Parish Council meeting will be Monday, July 9, 2018 @ 5:30p.m. in the Parish Hall.

WELCOME POTLUCK DINNER: The scheduled dinner for this Sunday, July 8th its canceled till further notice.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: Thank you to everyone who helped make Confirmation 2018 AWESOME! Thanks especially to: Sodality, the Knights of Columbus, RE teachers, Carol Fortune, Tyler Flatt, the newly Confirmed, sponsors, and most importantly the parents. The food was gourmet quality, the Knights were regal, and the Holy Spirit surrounded us all! God bless you all! CCD is off for the Summer! We will resume on September, 2018. Registration is ongoing! Come see Mrs. Lisa or call: 334-540-5329.

VBS (Vacation Bible School) It was a huge success! Thanks to everyone that attended, helped, and participated in this wonderful program! See you next year!

COOKING CLASS: Religious Education summer cooking class is being held from, 16 July - 19 July 2018, 9:00 am - 12:00 pm (noon). Everyone from K - 12 are invited to attend! Please find the registration forms in the Vestibule of the church, or see me! Come and learn a few recipes to feed our bodies, and about the Eucharist whom feeds our soul! As always any questions call: Mrs. Flatt 334-540-5329

ADULT FORMATION: Meets every Thursday from 6:45 pm, until 8:00 pm. Apologetics has started, please come join Us!

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Sergio Ortiz earned the Knights of Columbus scholarship by: Attending religious education
Community service through St. Patrick Parish Meeting the 4.0 GPS scholastic requirement
Congratulations to all our 2018 Graduates!
Council 13415 meets on the 4th Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. at St. Patrick's Hall.

SODALITY OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN

MARY: Meets on the fourth Sunday of the month at 10:00 a.m. in Lazarus Outreach Center with Rosary at 11:00 a.m. For information call Mrs. Susan, 334-728-0355. No meetings till September, 2018!

SACRAMENTS: For information on preparation or dates available for the sacraments of Baptism, Weddings, or Masses for special occasions, please talk with Fr. David or contact the parish office.

DIOCESE OF SAVANNAH: The Knights of Columbus Council 1019 will host its 10th Annual Seminarian-Religious Appreciation Dinner on Fri., July 13 at 7 p.m. in St. Anne Church's Visitation Hall. Seminarians from the Diocese of Savannah will be recognized during this special event. Tickets are \$30 per person (includes meal, drink and dessert) and can be purchased by contacting Jaime Herras: 706-325-6298 or Gerald W. Wieczorek: 706-593-2649 Door prizes will be awarded throughout the evening. This annual fundraising event supports our future priests and honors clergy and religious sisters from the Diocese of Savannah.

Dear Saint Patrick Family,

Thank you so much for the spirit filled and joyful party you gave me. It was SPECTAC-ULAR!

Your presence, the ambiance, the different speakers, the display of cultural foods, plus the delicious decorated Cakes, and great gifts made the day, a beautiful testimony to God for His extraordinary blessings, and to you, for your great love.

With loving gratitude and prayers,

Sister Mary Ann Henagan, MSBT

COMING UP SPECIAL COLLECTIONS:

July 15: Missionary Co-Op

August 5: Latin America

August 19: Home Missions